
Puffins Weekly Overview 2024 
Term 1 Week 5 

Next Monday 7th October is our marble jar treat. See below for 
information. The children are settling into Year 4 well and have 

worked hard to deserve this – well done! 

Friday, 4th 
October  

This week we have been learning about … 

English 
Reading: Penguins: Aesops Fable: The Miller, The Son and the Donkey! 

Writing focus: Puffins: Alternative Egyptian Cinderella Tale 

Spelling focus: Spelling Shed list 4 – see below 

Handwriting focus: robot letters: b and r 

Maths 
Place Value Topic 

 Comparing and ordering 4 digit numbers 

 Rounding numbers to the nearest 10 and 100 and 1000 

 Friday Fun day – Egyptian numbers and Roman numerals 

Other 
Curriculum 
Areas 

• Computing – learning about sharing information on the internet 

• Art – making pretend papyrus from paper strips and cat mummies 

• Science - identifying and naming the basic parts of a circuit 

 

News and 
reminders 
 
Spellings: 

subdivide, 
subheading, 

subject, 
submarine, 
submerge, 

submit, 
substandard, 

subtitle, 
subtropical, 

subway 

 

Christmas Cards for FOBs fundraising, have been designed in school and sent home 
today. If you want, your child can re-do the design and paste it over the top! Please 
note the tight deadline for ordering and returning, Hoho! 

Homework: Daily reading  

Spelling Shed spellings - List 4 words with the prefix sub- 

1 new MyMaths task has been set on rounding. 

Cornets is on next Monday October 7th – please don’t forget your instrument. 

Marble Jar Treat Morning Monday 7th October 

The children can bring in toys – these can be soft toys, action figures, cars or hand-held 
electronic devices. Please note, we will not be able to supervise them online on their 
own devices, so they need to aware they will only be able to play off-line. They will 
need to keep their toys safe in a bag in the classroom and be responsible for looking 
after them. All games must be the correct age certificate for 8 year olds. Wet play 
toys and school iPads will also be available for part of the morning. We will also be 
using the morning to make some clay pyramids as part of our art and we may also 
book the hall for a game of bench ball. They should wear school uniform as usual. 

 


